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February 2021 
 
Dear c’usqunela Families, 
 
Our school will be hosting our first Online Auction the last week of February 2021.  
This auction is to raise funds for an accessible, inclusive playground for our students and all children in the 
Albion area to engage in outdoor play. 

Can you help provide donations for our Auction? Can you call in a favour with a friend in the local business 
community, or approach those businesses that you and your family frequent to ask for their support?  

Students and parents can also get involved by providing new items to build some of our amazing prize 
baskets!  We have themed baskets that we will be putting together and would be grateful if students 
could bring in contributions for these baskets. Ideas are detailed below, but please contribute what works 
best for you. 

Kindergarten & Grade 1 – Family Fun Basket 
(ie. Board Games, books, playing cards, puzzles and crafts) 

  
Grade 2 & 3 – Movie Night Basket 
(ie. DVD’s, popcorn, movie passes, snack items, popcorn bowls) 

  
Grade 4 – Coffee & Chocolate Basket 
(i.e. Coffee, coffee mugs, tea, cookies, chocolates) 

  
Grade 5, 6, & 7 – Sports Basket 
(ie. Frisbee, Soccer ball, water bottles, sunscreen, foam fingers, hats) 
 
Donations can be dropped off at the front of the school during school hours. All donations must be 
received by February 17th.  Once we build baskets and prize packages, they will be featured on our 
auction site and promoted on our PAC Facebook page. 

  
If you have any questions, or would like to donate some time to help make this fundraiser a success, 
please contact us at cusqunelafundraising@gmail.com. 

  
We appreciate ALL donations and look forward to making our very first Auction a great success!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
c’usqunela PAC 
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